
Some of you will have picked up already that the new registration process for Clubs will 

require them to pay at the point of registration using a credit or debit card. Until payment is 

made registration is not complete. Payment by Bacs is no longer possible. 

 

The LTA have done this to streamline the process, reduce costs including the costs of 

processing Bacs payments, remove the need to chase late payers, and encourage venues to 

update their own administration by using systems like the Clubspark software for 

management of membership, bookings etc. This has been done after much discussion, 

consultation and advice including from the main board and consultants. 
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